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February 2, 2022 

Dear WTSD Families, 

Please see the updated information from the Warren County Health Department.  

Warren County, in collaboration with Vault Health, is providing free COVID-19 testing at 
the Goodwill Belvidere Firehouse at 689 Water Street, Belvidere, New Jersey 07823 
through March 24, 2022.  The testing site is open to walk-ins only.   

Through this Thursday, February 3, the testing site will be open from 9 a.m. to 5 
p.m. 

EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 7, 2022, the testing site will be open Monday to Thursday 
from 1 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

The following tests are being offered to NJ residents: 

Saliva PCR test for ages 4 and older:  Residents should not eat, drink, chew gum 
or tobacco 30 minutes prior to the test.  Results are provided in 48 hours. 

Rapid antigen nasal swab tests for ages 2 and older:  Results are provided in 20 
minutes. 

Results are sent by email.  If an individual does not have email, they may review 
their results at vaulthealth.com.  If a person does not have access to a computer, 
Vault Health staff will make special arrangements for these individuals to receive 
the test results.  

 
Thank you, 
WTSD Administration  

 


